
Dear supporters of The Change Foundation,

In October last year, our young people held their own alternative
‘COP26’ event and from their discussions our TCF ‘Green Team’ was
born.

Our Green Team is made up of young people, members of staff and
trustees. It drives forward changes in how we actively reduce our
carbon footprint and operate in a way that improves our natural
environment, rather than damage it.

For the first time, our impact strategy will measure our environmental
impact, as well as our charity's impact on the lives of our young
people. Additionally, when developing any sports project we will factor
in environmental costs and benefits to our outcome and budgets.

We know we won’t get everything right from the start but as with all
new initiatives, we will learn and adapt to ensure we are as effective
and efficient as we can be in our goal of operating in as
environmentally friendly way as possible.

Kind regards,

Andy Sellins 
Chief Executive
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